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This Week 

Red Nose Day: Thank you to everyone who supported our Red Nose Day events 

today, there will be an update with photos on our website and Newsround next 

week.

School Houses: Please see the attached document reminding everyone of the 

details of our three school houses.

School Uniform: School uniform, including the School House PE T-shirts, can be 

purchased from Taylor Made Uniforms via  . www.taylormadeuniforms.co.uk

Please see the “School Uniform” page of our website, in the Parents/Carers 

section, for full details.

QEII Connections: QEII Connections will return next month with a 

presentation from Reaching Families on Thursday 24th April from 9.30-11am. 

They will be providing professional advice regarding accessing financial support 

for SEND children. If you would like to attend, please email Paula via 

office@qe2school.co.uk with your name, your child’s name and their class.

Stage Right Juniors: We currently have vacancies in our Stage Right Juniors 

after-school drama group, as run by our Creative Arts Lead, Rosie. This runs 

straight from the end of the school day until 5pm on a Tuesday for students 

aged 8 to 16. Please contact Rosie if you would like to know more via 

office@qe2school.co.uk .

Dance Live: Congratulations to all our students and staff who took part in the 

Dance Live! event in Guildford last night. It was an amazing experience and a 

brilliant performance of which we are very proud. You can see photos in this 

week’s Newsround video and there will be more photos and the performance 

video coming very soon too.

Letters Home
Key Stage 1 Classes: Swimming payments letter.

Relevant age groups: After School Club and Stay & Play letter.

All Classes: Photo consent letter.

Yoimoji of the Week: Ferris
This week’s Yoimoji was Ferris the collaborative elephant. We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Robert, Astronauts - Reading his phonics book independently in class.

Bridget, Balloonists - Bridget - Knowing that addition is the total of two sets, 

listening really well and learning to do it all by herself.

http://www.taylormadeuniforms.co.uk
http://pdarocha@qe2school.co.uk
http://pdarocha@qe2school.co.uk
http://rgilbert@qe2school.co.uk
http://rgilbert@qe2school.co.uk


Class News from Pilots
Pilots class are really enjoying the topic 'Towers, Tunnels and Turrets'. We have enjoyed playing in 

our class 'castle' cafe, as well as starting our learning about castles.  We love Maths in Pilots, we 

really enjoyed making our own clock faces using a range of different materials. We have really 

enjoyed making bridges and dens using lots of different equipment. 
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